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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

™ PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

PROVINCE OF PALAWAN
‘c Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
EMAIL : penropalawan@denr.qov.ph
TelFax No. (048) 433-5638/ 434-8791

October 24, 2022

MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director

DENR-R4, MIMAROPA
THRU : The Assistant Regional Director for Management Services
FROM : The Provincial Environment and

Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR TEMPORARY TRANSFER OF LMO 1

ROANNE PEARL T. VENTURA TO PENRO-PALAWAN,
PUERTO PRINCESA CITY DUE TO PREGNANCY

Forwarded herewith is the memorandum dated October 10,2022 from CENRO Coron,
Palawan relative to the request of LMO I Roanne Pearl T. Ventura for temporary transfer to
PENRO Palawan or CENRO Puerto Princesa City starting November 16, 2022 due to her

pregnancy.

The expected date of delivery of LMO I Ventura will be on January 8, 2023 and she planned
to give birth in Puerto Princesa City. A pregnant woman is allowed to travel via aircraft up to

35" week of pregnancy only. She is now on her 30t week, thus, travelling beyond November
15, 2022 is not possible.

As stated, she is willing to help in accomplishing the targets of Regulation and Permitting
Section (RPS) for the remaining period from November 15, 2022 to December 31, 2022 as per
submitted IPCR commitments.

This office interposes no objection on her temporary transfer as long as her targets and
commitments are accomplished.

For her information and consideration.

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC
PENRO

DENR-PALAWAN
PENRO-RECORDS
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